



Phone 920-662-9800

Attendance Line 920-662-9808

Fax 920-662-9888

Current News Letter

Community Corner

District Newsletters

Staff Directory

2017-2018 Newsletters

Contact Us

http://suamicohssd.weebly.com/

Follow us on Twitter:

@SuamicoElem

Click Here to Print Newsletter

November 7, 2018

"Together is Better"

NEWSLETTER UPDATES:

If you are looking for community events, or other information on what is going on in the community, you can click on the "Community Corner" tab above. This information will no longer be on Suamico's main newsletter page. You can also click on the below link for easy access:

COMMUNITY CORNER

SUAMICO ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DROP OFF PROCEDURES



Drop your child off along the coned area and have them exit the car closest to the building (not where cars can pass you on the left)



Pull up as far as you can



Have your child walk inside the coned area to the front door



For the safety of the children, do NOT drop off anywhere but along the coned area



Please do NOT park along the coned area. If you need to park, please use the east parking lot.

SCHOOL LUNCH

Week of November 12, 2018 Menu

Monday = BBQ Pork Sandwich

Tuesday = Taco Tuesday

Wednesday = Cheese Dunker Strips

Thursday = Ham & Cheese Omelet

Friday = Domino's Cheese Pizza

Lunch Menu Link Below:

https://schools.mealviewer.com/school/Suamico_Element ary

CALLING FOR PARENT PICK-UP

When calling to add your child to the pick-up list, please try to do so **BEFORE 2:00 PM**. You may also sent a note to your child's teacher or email the office at:

cyntscho@hssd.k12.wi.us

PLEASE NOTE: If you child knows he is a pick-up, you do not need to notify the office.

Thank you for your cooperation!





2019 SWEETHEART AUCTION:

Please join us to help us plan for the 14th Annual Suamico Sweetheart Auction which will take place on Friday, February 1, 2019. The meeting will take place on Thursday, November 15th at 7:00 pm at Townline.

Hope to see you there!

NOVEMBER- SUAMICO LITERACY NEWS:



Our goal at Suamico Elementary is to grow

lifelong readers who love to read. Sharing books together as a nightly routine has so many benefits. Books **ignite curiosity**, **encourage creativity**, **grow vocabulary**, and open conversations that **improve language and learning**.

Keeping a focus on the enjoyment of books when you read aloud or together, as well as having your child read the books that are sent home nightly, is a great way to ensure that your child is successful in school and beyond.

Happy Reading!

P.S. Please remember to donate any extra of your used children's books to our





Fundraiser locations 2476 South Oneida Street Green Ray WI + 970-544-5363

JERSEY MIKE'S FUNDRAISER:

<u>During the week of Monday November 5 through Saturday November 10, you can get a FREE SUB at Jersey Mike's located at 2476 South Oneida Street!</u>

When you go to get your sub, you will be asked to turn in a card make a \$3 per sub donation. Then, Jersey Mike's will donate all \$3 for each sub back to Suamico Elementary! Why is this a great promotion?

- Jersey Mike's is owned by two Suamico Elementary families! They understand the importance of being connected to our school!
- The promotion will take place during the week of parent/teacher conferences and could make your family's dinner needs easier!
- There's no limit to the number of cards that you can use! <u>CLICK HERE</u>

Free Little Library. There is a box in the front entry by the office. THANK YOU!

Meet our Literacy Staff at Suamico:



Mrs. Susan Tegen, Literacy Coach Email: susatege@hssd.k12.wi.us



Mrs. Kathy Pludeman, Literacy Interventionist Email: kathplud@hssd.k12.wi.us

Please feel free to contact either Susan or Kathy with any literacy related questions or comments.

to sign up for the number of cards that you'd like. We'll fill the order at school and send the cards home with your child. Your \$3 per sub donation will be collected at Jersey Mike's when you go there.

 The profits from the \$3 per sub donation will help Suamico Elementary continue to transform its library space into a 21st century makerspace where students can dream, discover and demonstrate.

Thanks in advance for participating and for you support!

Scenic View Landscape and Flowerama have joined together once again to support our school this holiday season! All proceeds will be

All orders will be due BY TUESDAY, November 20th. Wreaths will be delivered

on December 3 by Scenic View to the address of the corresponding Suamico

student. Poinsettias will be available for pick-up in the office on December 6! If you have questions about the wreath and poinsettia sale, please contact

If paying by check, the checks must me made out to SUAMICO PTO. Thank you

going to the Suamico PTO. To order, click the link below:

https://squareup.com/store/suamico-elementary-pto



For more information: wreath sale updated 2018.pdf

for your support!

FIRST QUARTER GRADES: First Quarter Grades will be available to view in PowerSchool on Friday, November 16 at 6:00 pm. Please take time to log into your PowerSchool account before this date. If you are having problems, please contact the office. Thank you!

DECORATE FOR THE
HOLIDAYS AND SUPPORT
SUAMICO ELEMENTARY AT

THE SAME TIME!



PTO Meeting 2018/2019 Dates and Times:

Please consider joining our PTO meetings on the following dates and times (all meetings take place in the Suamico library and babysitting is provided).

- November 13, 2018-6:30
- December 4, 2018-6:30
- January 8, 2019-6:30
- February 5, 2019-6:30
- March 5, 2019-6:30
- April 2, 2019-6:30
- May 7, 2019- 6:30

Agendas will be sent ahead of each meeting!

OCTOBER PTO MINUTES- CLICK HERE PTO BY-LAWS- CLICK HERE



PLEASE UPDATE YOUR VOLUNTEER PAGE:

Please update your volunteer page! If your child has changed school buildings, you wish to volunteer at more schools, or you need to remove yourself from a school please update your

volunteer status. Log in at www.myvolunteerpage.com to ensure your profile is accurate and find new volunteering opportunities.



Kristen VerHaagh at 920-639-7576.

4TH GRADE FIELD TRIP TO

MADISON: Although it is quite a ways away, the 4th grade Field Trip to Madison is scheduled for Monday, June 3rd, 2019. Please mark your calendars! If you plan on attending the field trip with your child, you must complete a background check. Please CLICK HERE and you will be brought to the HSSD webpage where you can complete your on-line application. Please don't wait until the last minute as it takes a

while for your

background check to be reviewed.

THANK YOU!



DADDY DAUGHTER DANCE:

November 14, 6-8pm at the Townline Banquet Room. Click here to see the flyer: Belle's Ball -Daddy Daughter Dance sponsored by Bay Port

This event benefits the Howard Suamico School District Mental Health Plan: \$25/Family and

FOOD SERVICE

NUTRITION DETAIL OF SCHOOL MEALS:

Meal Viewer, our online menu service does all the math for you! You can toggle between breakfast and lunch and select addılıonal şə/per giri.

Light appetizers are provided; Cookie Decorating;

Beauty and the Beast Themed Games; Photo Wall. Princess dresses or costumes are encouraged!

http://bpdeca.weebly.com/daddy-daughter-dance.html

specific school site along top right hand side of page. Simply click on "Let's Add It

Up" alongside monthly menu.

<u>BREAKFAST MEALS:</u> Overnight peach oatmeal, sunflower seeds, homemade whole grain muffin squares and roasted garbanzo beans are just some of the super healthy and trendy breakfast options you will see on your child's breakfast menu! We value a great start for your child's day and hope to see them in the cafeteria soon!



NOTES FROM SCHOOL COUNSELOR ALI FOLEY:

Greetings Suamico Families,

I will be running a small group on Changing Families starting the last week in November and running until Christmas Break.

This group is designed to support students dealing with changes at home, such as **divorce and**

separation. Students will discuss changes at home, responsibilities of kids and adults, reaffirm their own identity, and evaluate scenarios. Please email or call me to recommend your son/daughter for this group. I will also be asking the teachers to recommend students and notify you if your child is recommended.

Bests,
Alexis Foley
School Counselor
alexfole@hssd.k12.wi.us
(920)662-9814





<u>DOCTORS IN RECITAL AT THE WEIDNER TO SUPPORT</u> <u>HSSD UKELELE CLUB:</u>

Our music teacher, Mrs. Lueck won a grant for a classroom set of ukuleles from Doctors in Recital! This set of ukuleles will benefit all of the elementary school students in our district. Please consider supporting our music students at Suamico Elementary by purchasing tickets for their amazing concert January 19th at the Weidner Center at 7:00pm. Tickets are available at the Suamico office and also at the Holiday Concerts December 19th. This 13th annual fundraising musical variety show features area physicians and friends performing everything from rock and jazz to the classics! You won't need a code called to enjoy this fantastic show that continues to "make a difference by making music!"

NOVEMBER 2018 - FROM YOUR SCHOOL BOARD:

Budget Season

During our annual meeting last month, community members received a detailed review of the school district's 2018-19 budget and at the October 22, 2018 School Board Meeting, the Board of Education approved a levy of \$26,570,826, which supports a district budget of \$89,505,581 – an increase of 3.18% from the previous year. This levy will result in the school's portion of our property taxes remaining stable at \$9.19.

In addition, the Board shared with community members the proposed purchase of 10 acres of land directly in front of Bay Port High School. After significant consultation with leaders in real estate, the community and local businesses, the district formed a plan to move forward with an offer.

The source of funds for the purchase will come from two sources:

- \$389,000 from the sale of surplus land
- Approximately \$1.5 million from an assigned district account of which the funds are specifically designated only for capital projects/purchases.

This acquisition represents the beginning of a long-term process in which the district is developing a "best-use" plan on leveraging this resource for future students. We hope the 2018-19 budget and this land purchase demonstrate to our community and students that we value their education today and well into the future. If you have any questions for the Board of Education, please reach out to your Board member, Rachelle Paulsen.





YOUTH WRESTLING REGISTRATION:

Register today for the 2018-2019 Youth Wrestling Program for (pre-kindergarten through 5th grade)
The Bay Port Wrestling Program would like to invite area youth to participate in the 2018-19 youth wrestling season. Registration can be done online and is currently open and will remain open until November 12.





$Serving {\sim} Learning {\sim} Achieving {\sim} Together$





Keeping you informed of Suamico Elementary Events.....

November 08 Parent Teacher Conference (4-7:30)

09 1ST QUARTER ENDS09 Early Release at 1:25

13 Picture Retake Day

15 School Store

21 Half Day- NO LUNCH 11:4522 NO SCHOOL- THANKSGIVING

23 NO SCHOOL

December 07 Early Release at 1:25

19 Winter Concert A-L 9:30 M-Z 1:30

24-31 NO SCHOOL- Winter Recess

January 01 NO SCHOOL- NEW YEAR'S DAY

02 School Resumes17 School Store18 NO SCHOOL24 Read-A-Thon

February 01 NO SCHOOL

01 Sweetheart Auction

19 Parent Teacher Conference (4-7:30)21 Parent Teacher Conference (4-7:30)

22 Half Day- NO LUNCH 11:45

March 08 Early Release at 1:25

14 Interest Fair21 School Store

22 3RD QUARTER ENDS

25-29 NO SCHOOL- Spring Recess

April 19 NO SCHOOL

22 NO SCHOOL

May 16 School Store

17 Early Release at 1:2527 NO SCHOOL- Memorial Day

Twitter: @SuamicoElem

Facebook: "Like" Suamico Elementary
PTO Website: http://suamicopto.weebly.com